
A.L.L. Math Testing for  

Mountain Ridge Junior High 
 

For those who missed the A.L.L. Math testing in March, the 

summer make-up test will be given on  

Wednesday, August 16, 2017 at 10:00 am.   

This test is for any current 6th graders interested in Advanced 

Learning Lab math, 7th/8th graders hoping to join a current ALL 

cohort for math, or transfer students wanting to determine 

placement.  

 

Please register at the following link: 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1roSDghtCOexGex-

H7XzvVF7vBcMKE7KwzuFFs_EKsvI 
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